
Staff Gifts 

 

Certainly one of the cheeriest responsibilities for any Staff Parish Relation 
Committee Chair is to request donations toward Christmas gifts for our truly 
dedicated staff here at Asbury UMC. Your giving allows us to thank our music 
director Hanna, our office administrator Lori, our church sexton Gary and of 
course, Pastor Yohan.  

 

Again this year, our staff worked faithfully, diligently and selflessly for us, 
always in tune with our many and varying needs here at Asbury. 

 

I am asking you to be as generous as possible when giving this year. Please 
look for reminders in Pastor Yohan’s weekly emails and during the announce-
ments on Sundays. Please make checks payable to Asbury UMC with Staff 
Gifts on the memo line, give your check or cash to me on Sundays, or mail it to 
the church office in my attention. 

 

The deadline for giving is Sunday, December 15th so that our gifts may be pre-
sented at the December 22th morning worship service. 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity recognizing our hardworking staff. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Diane Newman-Goins 

SPRC Chair 
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